
Dear Clubs & Leagues of Somerset, 
 

Apologies for the 2nd Friday afternoon email but I have received an answer from 
ECB on one of the FAQs which have been raised by many clubs regarding the Net 
Guidelines so I wanted to pass this on accordingly. 
 
Lots of clubs have been seeking clarification on what is required/expected in the 
“sanitation procedure” between bookings/users should look like? Please see below 
response from the ECB on this: 
 
We have been advised that regarding the ‘sanitation procedure’, the essential 
requirement is to clean potential points of transmission, so contact points 
(stumps, access points etc), or spillages of body fluid. It does not mean the whole 
net area. 
 
I hope you find the answer to this questions helpful? 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 

 
 


